
District No. 43 (Coquitlam) Safe Schools Task Force 
Resources available: 
 

 Each school has received a copy of the Canadian Red Cross video “How to Help: A 
Youth Perspective on Bullying” which will be available for parents.  This video is a way 
for parents to gain insight into how to provide support to their children if they are bullied. 

 

 Following a one-day summit dedicated to student safety with a focus on bullying, a 
parent portal www.erasebullying.ca  has been established, along with a student online 
reporting tool.  Detailed instructions regarding the online reporting will follow in the near 
future. 
 
 

http://www.erasebullying.ca/

